
 

 

NORTHFIELD CONSERVATION COMMISSION  

MEETING MINUTES OF OCTOBER 18, 2021 
 

 
 
Members Present: Chair Heather Durgin, Charlie Page, Vice Chair Mark Chaffee 
Others Present: Aimee Dearborn, Mary Lee, Bob Murdoch, Carl Bartlett, Eric Levesque, Tony Pucci  
 
Chair Durgin opened the meeting at 7:00pm 

 
• Minutes 

Page/Chafee moved to accept the minutes of July 19, 2021– Motion Passed  
Chaffee/Page moved to accept the minutes of August 09, 2021 – Motion Passed 
Page/Durgin moved to accept the minutes of September 20, 2021 – Motion Passed  

 

• “Conservation Corner” 

Board agrees to run the “Oh Deer, We’re In A Rut” article.   
 

• Trail / Conservation Properties update:  

 Trails are reported by Mr. Page that they are clean since they had cleanup day last month.  

 

• Other Business:  

Mr. Page introduces Tony Pucci who would like to join the Commission. Ms. Dearborn gave him the Board of Selectmen’s 

email to write a statement to them of interested. Mary Lee who lives on Fiddlers Choice Road came to introduce herself 

representing the Upper Merrimack River Local Advisory Committee. They are looking for volunteers to join them every 2nd 

Monday of the month. Bob Murdoch from 188 Sandogardy Pond Road states there is a large beaver dam that has raised 

the water level high. Ms. Dearborn told him she would report it to the Public Work’s Director to look at.   
 

• Loon Update:  
Mr. Chaffee reports of seeing a pair that are not banded and hopes they will return next year to see about banding them.  

 
There being no other business meeting adjourned at 7:46 PM 
 
Meeting Minutes approved November 8, 2021 


